

17 February 2023

Shane Falconer
Damian Dinelli
Adviser, Listings Compliance
Central Park
152-158 St Georges Terrace
Perth WA 6000

By email: shane.falconer@asx.com.au; damian.dinelli@asx.com.au

Cc: <u>tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au</u>

Dear Shane and Damian

Request for Extension to Voluntary Suspension

Tombola Gold Limited (**ASX:TBA**; the **Company**) requests an extension to the Voluntary Suspension previously granted by ASX with respect to the Company's securities, pending the release of a material announcement regarding gold processing at the Great Australian Mine plant.

The Company requests that the Voluntary Suspension remain in place until the earlier of an announcement to the market regarding the above, or the commencement of trading on Friday, 10 March 2023.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the request for an extension of the Voluntary Suspension should not be granted.

An announcement providing an update in respect of the Company's operations will be released shortly, but will not trigger the recommencement of trading.

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please feel free to contact the undersigned.

Yours faithfully

Karl Schlobohm

Company Secretary

Heliap Ca